
 
 

NEWSLETTER – 22 May 2017 

 
Hi All, 
 
 
Well we had a very successful evening last night at the Matamata Club incorporating our mid-
winter dinner, AGM, and presentation of trophies. 
 
Our new Committee is as follows: 
 

 President – Henry de Haas 

 Treasurer – Stacey Belton 

 Secretary – Kendall Belton 
AJ Power 
Sheryl Ertel 
Theo Brus 
Joanne Belton 
Stu Edgecombe 
James Buchanan 
Nathan Murray 
Kevin Thomas 

 
It has been decided that as of this Sunday 28th May we will commence our Sunday rides at 
9.30am.  This should make it a little easier for more members to make it along, and hopefully 
the frost will have lifted by then! 
 
Thanks for all your nominations for the awards, the winners were as follows: 
 

 Most improved road rider – Stacey Belton 

 Most improved track rider –Paul Gascoigne 

 Most considerate rider – James Buchanan 
 
 
The new year’s annual subscription has been set, and is to remain at $25.00 per person, or 
$50.00 per family membership.  If you are unsure whether you have already paid your sub for 
this year please contact either Heath (heath@cgca.co.nz) or Stacey 
(stacey.belton@agfirst.co.nz)  Peddler’s bank account number is 030363-0378862-00 (put your 
name in as a reference) – please attend to paying your membership as soon as possible to 
lighten the load for the new treasurer. 
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We are about to place an order for the new Peddler’s winter jackets.  The jacket chosen 
unanimously has wintex on the front body and fleecy arms and back, with 3 rear pockets.  
Please email Joanne (sandjbelton@ihug.co.nz) before 31 May if you wish to place an order.  
We will also consider ordering a run of men’s bibshorts (as per the summer stock order) so 
please contact Joanne if you would like a pair or two of these.  They look great with the 
summer shirt, and will with the winter jacket also. 
 
Last night Jeremy Scott’s book which was kindly donated by Sheryl & Dale Ertel with all 
proceeds going to Heartfit Matamata was raffled, and the lucky winner was Anthony van de 
Pas. 

 
 
Take care and happy pedalling.  

 
 
Matamata Peddlers Cycling Club. 
(Please let us know if you do not wish to receive emails from us so we can update our database) 

Keep updated on club rides, news and events on our Web Page www.matamatapeddlers.org.nz 

Attention:  This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may contain privileged information. If you are not the intended 
recipient you may not use, disclose, copy or retain it. Please notify us immediately by return email and then delete this email. Views expressed 
in this communication may not be those of Matamata Peddlers Cycling Club. 

    Think of the environment, please don't print this email unless you really need to. 
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